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| wrote on behalf the Ark Church Isleham

We believe the proposed rapid timetable for beginning this examination to be over-
optimistic

There are a significant number of 'unknowns' in relation to the siting and feasibility
of the new substation.

We believe it only right and proper that Sunnica give residents and local
community groups appropriate time to consult and respond to these assessments
and any agreement with the National Grid before the examination starts. A mid
July start date would simply not allow this and we would deem this to be both
professionally and morally unacceptable.

Richard Liddington

Church Council





